SCRC Meeting
Annual Meeting
December 18, 2019

Attending: Michelle and Brian Allen, Chris Amaral, Carol Aron, Dale Barrett, Patrick Bringardner,
Lawrence Cheal, Patrick Myers, Todd Landsburg, Francisco Rojas Ledesma, Kent Sharman,
Amarissa Wooden, Gene Wooden

Race Review and Preview:

Amarissa thanked everyone for a very successful year. The club finished in the black. All
accounts have not closed yet, but the balance is approximately $8,291.79. We donated nearly
$7,000 to local charities and the scholarship in 2020.

We plan to put on the same races this year as last. Roseburg to Coos Bay Relay will finish at the
Coos History Museum. Amarissa has paid for a license to have music for that race and Circle
the Bay and is organizing a celebration dinner.

Nick Furman offered to be the Race Director for the Prediction Run. It will probably be held in
February or March and may start at the Railway Museum or the Coos Bay History Museum.

Scholarship Fund:
The Gala raised about $700 for the scholarship fund. There is approximately $8,360.34
currently in the scholarship account.

The new website (see below) will have a page for the scholarship and information highlighting
the 2019 awardee.

Website Update:

Amarissa, Francisco, and others from EPUERTO have been working on a website update to
make it more user friendly, better show our sponsors, and have easily accessible pages for
things like the scholarship. It should come online January 1.

Board Members Vote:

Current board members

President: Amarissa Wooden (term expires 2020)

Vice President: Patrick Bringardner (term expires 2020)

Treasurer: Thomas Lankford wants to step down. Note that after the meeting Colleen Holland
offered to be the treasurer. There will be a vote at the next board meeting in January on this.
Secretary: Carol Aron -voted back on the board, now expires 2021

Members at large: Patrick Myers, Kent Sharman -voted back on the board, now expires 2021



